
 

   

   
  

 

  
 

 

 

  

  
Date:    23rd October 2015  ISSUE  NO: 373 

 

S ir  J oh n  Ne ws om  Wa y  
W el wy n  Ga rd e n  Cit y  AL7  4 F L  

T el ep ho n e  01 7 07  32 3 0 38  F ax:  01 7 0 7 3 4 351 1  
w ww. c r esw i ck .h er t s . sc h. uk  

E-SAFETY INFORMATION SESSION FOR PARENTS 

TOPICS COVERED:- 
Cyber-bullying, social networking, online grooming,  

damaging postings, inappropriate websites, gaming, help 
and advice 

 

Are your children safe online? 
Should you leave them alone with access to the internet? 

What are your children doing online? 
Is there anything you need to do? 

 

FRIDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 2015 @ 10AM 
CALL: 01707 375079 

@ Creswick Primary School 

School closed Monday 2nd November 

2015—Inset Day 

POPPY APPEAL 
Year 6 pupils will be 

bringing poppies round 

to the classrooms on 

Friday and after half-

term for the children to 

purchase 

 
There is a box of  various 

items on sale from the school 

office ie wrist bands, friend-

ship bracelets, reflectors, 

pencils etc which we would 

ask Parents to purchase (as 

there is a limited amount) 

TABLE TENNIS FESTIVAL 
A group of Year 6 children went to Stanborough 
School for a Table Tennis festival.  They played 
Applecroft, St Johns, and Holy Family. They all 
had a good afternoon and won a lot of their 

games. 
 

Katie, Laura, Grace, Jaime C, Jamiee S, Zeina, 
Livvy, Ellie, Kenzie, Alex P, Jamie L, Bomo, Jack H 

and Alex S were the children who 
attended.  There will be a further 

round where 4 boys and 4 girls will 
be chosen for a competition. 



 

   

 Friends of Creswick 
Dates for Your Diary:- 

Friday 6th November: 5pm—7pm—Creswick Party—At the Movies Theme 
Come dressed as your favourite movie star/character! Prizes for the best costumes.  Disco and 
magic show! To buy tickets for this event, please return the slip from the letter your child re-

ceived last week, enclosing £5 for a family ticket (cash only please).  Food available to buy on the 
night.  Buffet £3 per adult, £1.50 per child. 

 
Christmas Fair—Friday 4th December—3.15pm—5pm 

If you would like a stall at our Christmas Fair, please contact Sophie Wells on 07708 246906 or 
leave your details at the office.  £10 per pitch plus a small prize for our raffle. 

 
New Members 

We welcome all new members.  If you would like to join us, our next meeting is Tuesday 17th No-
vember at Creswick School 

HOME SCHOOL  
AGREEMENTS 

A copy of the new Home School  
Agreement was sent home last week.  
This is for you to read through with 

your child and then sign where  
indicated and return to the school office 
ASAP.  If you have not received a copy, 
please inform the office who will give 
you a duplicate copy.  This was also 

sent electronically. 

SIBLING PHOTOGRAPHS 
The orders for the school  

photographs have now been sent 
for printing. 

 If you still wish to place an order 
this can be done by visiting :- 

www.rainbowphotographic.co.uk 
and ordering via their website. 

Please remember to keep 

us updated if you change 

your contact details, ie 

mobile/home telephone 

numbers, addresses etc. 

RUGBY: A game for boys and girls. 

 
Join Us! 

WELWYN RFC 
Training Sundays 10am—12pm 

Midweek—depends on year group 

 
youth@welwynrugby.co.uk 

07706 149545 

 
Hobbs Way, WGC, AL8 6HX 

After half term the new school dinner menu will commence.  A copy will be on the 

website and a copy was sent home with your child last week. 


